
TRUTH BAPTIST CHURCH

NOTICE ON COVID-19 SAFETY MEASURES  
22 JULY 2021 

 In compliance with the tighter measures issued by the Ministry of 

Culture, Community and Youth (MCCY) on 20 July 2021, the following 

changes will be implemented with effect from 22 July until further notice: 

1. Sunday Service: In-person participation and the Lord’s Supper will be 

temporarily suspended. All members of congregation will worship 
online through live-streaming at 8:30 a.m.  

2. Wednesday Prayer Meeting: Will be conducted online via ZOOM. A 

maximum of 15 in-person participants is allowed. Please register with 

sis Catherine before you come. 

3. Other Activities: All other church activities such as the Setting Out 

course, fellowship meetings, pre-marriage counselling courses…etc. 

will be conducted via ZOOM. The respective persons-in-charge will 

provide you with further information. 

4. Church Office: Our office will be closed and the pastoral team will 

work from home during this period. If you need to come to the office 

please contact the pastoral team. 

 The church urges brothers and sisters to observe the safety 
requirements set out by the government out of our Christian duties towards 
the society. Above all, remember to intercede for the control of the pandemic 
globally and for the wisdom of our government in curbing the spread of the 
virus and in allowing the spread of the Gospel in our nation, 

“I urge, then, first of all, that petitions, prayers, intercession and 
thanksgiving be made for all people— for kings and all those in 
authority, that we may live peaceful and quiet lives in all godliness and 
holiness.” （1Timothy 2:1, 2)
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